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Dear students, 
 
we have exciting news!  
 
The Foundry Technology Excursion is happening once again! Our annual 
excursions offer you the opportunity to witness first-hand what you have 
learned in theory by visiting foundries inland and abroad.  
 
For this year’s excursion, we will fly to BRAZIL!  
 
When? It is scheduled for October 20th to 27th. 
 
To ensure your participation in this limited-space excursion, we kindly request 
that you register in advance. Please be aware that registration will close on 
June 30th or when all available spots have been filled. 
 
The excursion is aimed at students enrolled in foundry technology courses and 
gives priority to bachelor's and then master's degree students. But we extend 
the opportunity to all students in the Materials Science and Engineering course 
to take part in this year’s excursion. 
 
The excursion fee is €200 and covers various expenses, including your flight 
tickets to Brazil, inland flights, and hotel accommodations. The invoice for the 
fee will be sent to you after the confirmation of your registration, which is 
expected to take place at the beginning of July. 
 
If you are eager to join us on this amazing journey, make sure that by the time 
of our excursion, you have: 
 

• a valid passport.  

• If necessary, a VISA.  

(You may check VISA requirements here: https://www.gov.br/mre/pt-

br/assuntos/portal-consular/QGRVsimplesing24MAR231.pdf) 

 
Additionally, there are no vaccination requirements for travelling to Brazil 
besides COVID. However, the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
(CDC) recommends getting vaccinated against yellow fever and malaria. 
Please consult with your healthcare provider for advice on necessary 
vaccinations and other precautions to take before travelling. 
 
Lastly, it is highly recommended that all participants acquire travel+health 
insurance for the duration of the excursion. 
 
Don't miss out on this incredible opportunity to gain practical insights into the 
foundry technology world in South America while enhancing international 
exchange! 
 
To sign up for the registration list please send an e-mail directly to me:  
vanessa.glueck.nardi@tu-clausthal.de  
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